
               Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 Commercial Burglaries 

Cell Phone Stores 
 015th & 025th Districts 

                         (Austin & Grand Central) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to several Burglaries to Cell Phone Stores located within the 
boundaries of the 015th & 025th Districts. In these burglaries, the offender(s) 
smashed the glass front door or window to gain entry and then removed property 
from the business. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 5200 block of W. Chicago, on January 9, 2017 between 4:00am and 4:45am. 

• 5900 block of W. Roosevelt, on January 9, 2017 between 5:30am and 7:00am. 

• 4700 block of W. North on January 14, 2017 between 4:00am and 4:30am. 

• 4700 block of W. North on January 14, 2017 between 5:00am and 5:30am 
 

About the Offender: 
There are four or five unknown male black offenders. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA108862, JA-108935, JA-115505, JA-115539 

Reference: P17-N-007 
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